
 
 

 

Dear Parents  
 

September 2020 Drop off and Pick up  
 

We will reopen Lanercost School at full capacity on Wednesday 2nd September. 
  
Drop off/ Pick up time:  
We will be operating a staggered drop off and pick up time and further communication will be 
emailed to each family. However, we anticipate that the times will be between 8.40am and 9.00am 
for drop off and 3.05pm and 3.25pm for pick up. This is to ensure that social distancing between 
parents and class bubbles is maintained. It is essential that you keep to the drop off and pick up time 
as there is insufficient room in the carpark to accommodate more than the 15 cars at one time. 
Therefore, please do not come early or arrive late. Please see the map for directions of how to drop 
off your child/ren.  

 
From the plan cars need to enter the carpark in an anti- clockwise direction and drop off at the main 
gate into the playground. Your child/rens temperature will be taken at the gate and as long as it is 
within the acceptable limits (no more than 37.5C) you will then be able to drive off making room for 
the next car. Care will need to be taken entering and leaving the carpark as there is insufficient room 
for two cars to pass in the gateway.  
 
At pick up time we ask that parents park their cars and your child/ren will be escorted to you. It is 
essential that you leave the car park as soon as you can safely do so in order to create space for the 
next group of parents. Please do not get out of your car, make sure you are parked in the centre of 
your parking bay and do not leave until all children from that bubble are in their cars.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
Kind regards  
Mrs. A. Clarricoats  
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